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We have been homeschooling successfully in Oregon for over 20 years. It’s been a 

blessing and privilege to homeschool in complete freedom and peace. We have 

tested annually with no problems and our students have never failed a test. Please 

keep government out of homeschool. We appreciate your vote against this bill. Thank 

you 


